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Cayce Historical Museum Commission June 4, 2025, Meeting 

Minutes 
The June 4, 2025, meeting of the Cayce Historical Museum Commission (CHMC) was held in the Cayce 

Visitors Center. The meeting was convened at 5:00 by Chairman James Stewart. The following individuals 

attended the meeting:  

Name Status 

James Stewart Chairman  

Pamela Sulton Vice Chair 

Marcy Hayden Secretary, absent (excused) 

Chris Tenny Commissioner 

Archie Moore Commissioner 

Charlita Earle Commissioner 

Keith Stephenson Commissioner 

David Brinkman Commissioner 

Marcy Hayden Commissioner 

Andy Thomas Cayce Museum Curator 

Elizabeth Lumsden Cayce Museum Communications Assistant 

Wes Crosby City of Cayce Assistant City Manager 

Upcoming Events: 

June 21: 9-12 Juneteenth Celebration 

July 12: Children’s Crochet Program 

July 17: General Thomas Sumter lecture 

August 6: Christmas Open House organizational meeting 

September 18 or 25: Julius Felder lecture 

September 23 or 30: Midlands Brick Production lecture 

December 2: Christmas Open House pizza decorating party 

December 6: Christmas Open House 

January 24, 2026: Genealogy Workshop and CHF fundraiser 

TBD: Cayce Women’s Club Joint Children’s programs 

 
Invocation: Commissioners Tenny and Sulton 

 

May Meeting Minutes:   

Following a review of the minutes from the last meeting, Commissioner Sulton motioned that the 

meeting minutes be accepted.  This motion was seconded by Commissioner Tenny and approved 

by the Commission. 

 

Historic Preservation  

The Commission discussed potential historic sites in Cayce. A map and list is being prepared for 

the July Meeting.  

 

Museum Staff Report 
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Mr. Thomas updated the Commission on the status of the Museum inventory. They are 

approaching 7,000 items entered into the inventory database and are nearing completion. Ongoing 

work on the Public Safety exhibit is pending a RFP for electrical work in the Public Safety 

building. The Revolutionary War exhibit text development is also in progress.  The Catawba 

Pottery exhibit is still at the concept stage.   

 

With no additional items on the Agenda, Vice-Chair Sulton motioned to adjourn the meeting, the 

motion was seconded by Commissioner Earle. The CHMC unanimously voted to adjourn the 

meeting at:  

6:00 PM. 


